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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

I hope this message finds you well. I know many of our students were looking forward to finally
being able to get out and enjoy some winter activities, including sledding, skiing, snowmobiling and
ice fishing. I wanted to take a moment to share how fantastic this week has been at school. While it
may have been a short week, our students have been actively engaged in various learning activities,
and it's great to witness their enthusiasm for learning.

As our winter season is getting into full swing, I would like to kindly remind you to ensure that your
child comes to school prepared for outdoor winter recess. The weather can be chilly and we want to
make sure our students are comfortable and warm while enjoying their break. We do not go outside
if the temperature or windchill is below 10 degrees, but we do try to get outside every day that is
warmer than that!

Please send your child to school with appropriate winter attire, including warm coats, hats, gloves,
ski pants, and any other accessories that will help keep them cozy during outdoor activities. This
way, they can make the most of their recess time while staying snug and protected from the winter
chill.

A few important Reminders this week include:

● At this time, we are still asking that students be dropped off at the main entrance where a staff
member will greet them and escort them inside.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals beginning at
approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child will be brought out to
meet your car. During drop off and pick up, if you plan to walk your child to the door, please park in
the parking lot across the street so as not to interrupt the flow of traffic. Thank you!

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or
your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 cell: 249-1061)

Notes from the Office:

Please remember to send
your student to school with
an extra set of clothes. They
are having a great time at
recess and sometimes
come back inside a little
damp. Thank You!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

1/31 - Early Release Day

2/12 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

2/19 - 2/23 February Vacation



Check out what’s happening at Morse School … Week Of: 1/15

K We are right in the middle of winter assessments. I am happy to see so much
progress in our kiddos’ learning, and I’m excited to share the results with
families once we finish.
We are looking forward to reading lots of books about penguins this week!

1/2 B Winter assessments are hopefully wrapping up this week! Students are sharing
their learning and growing as readers and mathematicians! Germs are also in
full swing right now! Please remind your children to use tissues and hand
sanitizer. Many of us have spent time at home sick lately and I hope to end the
spread.

3/4 M Despite missing a day and a half this week, another successful week is
complete in our classroom! My young learners are working hard on their fiction
stories and they began the historical figure research process! We began
working on fractions and we are going to delve further into equivalent fractions
and number lines this week. We are starting our “Friday Science” learning again
and we are working on energy. This week may require more winter assessing
as well as the NWEAs but I am confident that my students can accomplish
anything!

3/4 R We are continuing our winter assessments. We will continue with reading
assessments, take math assessments, and take the NWEA tests. It’s been
great to see everyone’s progress so far!

Agriculture What has six legs, a head with no nose, and an exoskeleton? An insect! This
week we investigated the major parts of an insect including their head, thorax,
abdomen, antennae, compound eyes, and exoskeleton. We took a close look
at a gigantic water bug, swallowtail butterfly, and cicada and some of us even
went on a bug hunt in the classroom! What interesting creatures!










